
From: 	 Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/15/2011 8:47:58 PM 

Subject: 	 RE: Sorry we didn't connect 

Thanks for reminding me. Someone was supposed to get back to me on that. I'll go back and bug them about it.  . --515---i  
i 	 . i 	 DP 	 i i 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod©usdoj.gov ] 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 4:45 PM 
To: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Subject: RE: Sorry we didn't connect 

Thanks. I've been told I'll have answers for you by tomorrow. 

Any updates on your end on the Fast and Furious questions I posed previously? 

From: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 4:23 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Sorry we didn't connect 

DP 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod©usdoj.gov ] 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 4:13 PM 
To: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Subject: RE: Sorry we didn't connect 

I'm working on it. 	 DP 

From: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 11:40 AM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Sorry we didn't connect 

Hey. I called Swartz yesterday, spoke to his assistant and left him a message, but haven't heard back. Sounds like 

he may be traveling overseas. Is there anyone else I could talk to? I'm anxious to get an answer as Senators 

Coburn and Levin are breathing down our backs on this.i 	 DP 	
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From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod@usdoj.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2011 5:38 PM 
To: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Subject: Sorry we didn't connect 

One guy who might be able to answer your question is Bruce Swartz, the DAAG in the Criminal Division who 

supervised the Department's international work. His direct dial is 514-2333. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 
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